Herbert Hoover
4th Grade
Move-Up Ceremony Slideshow

As we celebrate our 4th graders' journey through
elementary school coming to a close, we are excited to
create a special slideshow highlighting the students and

memorable events from their 4th grade school year.
This slideshow will be featured during the
Move-Up Ceremony at Hoover in June.

We Need Your Help!

To make this slideshow truly special, we are asking
families to submit photographs that meet the following
criteria:

« Photos from the 2024-2025 school year
« Group photos only (no individual photos, please)
« Submission Deadline: May 16th, 2025

Thank you in advance for contributing to this
memorable tribute to our 4th-grade students!

Questions? Email HHoover4thGrade@gmail.com
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